
8th Grade ELA



My name is Mr. Hodge and I am 
excited to have you in my class 
this school year.  I believe you 
will find this class to be both, fun 
and challenging.  I will work hard 
to help you succeed, and expect 
the same effort from you.  Let’s 
have a great school year!!



My favorite things are not things 
at all; they are my family.  I love 
spending time with them, and 
simply enjoying life.  We love to 
take trips, eat new foods, play 
lots of golf, and make memories 
together.  I even kind of like our 
2 dogs; ok I love them too!!



Fair

Compassionate

Friendly

Loyal

Fun



Learn and grow as both a reader and a 
communicator.  We will use the ELA 
curriculum to guide and provide us with 
the skills we need to reach this goal.  



• 3184502977

• jhodge@fpsb.us


